
I give my full support to the 10c refund on bottles campaign being passed. 
 
Not only is it common sense from an environmental point of view, it helps minors in those 
impressionable early development years the importance of working for a dollar rather than 
today’s hand out approach.  In my childhood much fun was had hunting for those bottles 
with my friends which in turn supplied an abundance of happy times as well as my weekly 
allowance.  Bring back the standards to yesteryear and pass this win win bill! 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
ANNE HARDING 
 


